
 

 

 

 

10 February 2022 

Rimu Syndicate Camp Out 2023 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Welcome back to school! We certainly hope you have had some time to enjoy the sun with your 

whānau over the summer break. It has been great seeing our students return with such excitement! 

 

As part of our education outside the classroom (EOTC) programme Rimu Syndicate will be involved 

in exciting EOTC opportunities throughout the year. This year, we would like to kick this off with a 

‘Camp Out’ at school on Thursday 9th March. Students will have the opportunity to sleep in tents or 

inside our school hall.  

Before we confirm this event, we need to know if you would be happy to support it. We will be 

requesting a donation of $10 per student. We will also need parents to stay overnight with us. As a 

helper you will be expected to assist in the putting up of tents, food prep and assisting students with 

the packing up/tidying. If we do not get enough support then we will not be able to go ahead with this 

amazing opportunity. 

We need this form to be returned to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 15th February in order to 

confirm. 

No money is required at this time. 

Ngā mihi nui, 

Erica Leggett 
(Deputy Principal/ Rimu Team Leader) 

eleggett@adventure.school.nz 

✀-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Rimu Syndicate Camp Out  

Student’s Name: ____________________________________  Room no. _____ 

I would be happy to support the Rimu Syndicate Camp Out for my child by donating $10 to cover 

the costs:    Yes / No 

I can provide a tent:   Yes / No 

I can stay the night on Thursday 9 March:  Yes / No 

I can provide a tent, help put it up, but not stay:  Yes / No 

I can help with packing up on Friday 10 March:  Yes / No 

 

Parents name: _____________________________________ 

Signature: _________________________________________ 


